
       
 

 

County Ponoka 
 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED AMENDMENT 
TO THE LAND USE BY-LAW  

 
Ponoka County Council is considering adding a new section to the Land Use By-Law that would 
replace its aged Rock Concert By-Law. 
 
The “Special Events” section addresses any temporary public or private event that is not part of 
the existing use of the site, such as parades, festivals, trade shows, exhibitions or recreational 
competitions. Small scale events may not require a permit at the discretion of the Development 
Authority. 
 
Before making a decision on the Special Events section, Council will hold a public hearing at 
which any person may ask questions or state their opinion.  This hearing will be held at 11:15 a.m. 
on July 23, 2024 in the Chambers of the Ponoka County Office, 4205 Highway #2A in Ponoka. 
 
The proposed by-law may be seen at the County Office or will be mailed, emailed or faxed to 
anyone who requests it. You may forward your comments/concerns prior to the hearing by phone, 
fax or email as noted below.  

 
Peter Hall 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Phone:  (403) 783-3333 
Fax: (403) 783-6965 
peterhall@ponokacounty.com   
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